
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

August 2, 2010

Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Fred Stevens

Also in attendance Nicholas Angelo, 22 Lexington Rd., Chris Fintzel, 32 Lexingtom Rd.

The Board discussed pet issues. The Board voted 4-0 to amend the current rules and regs
so that renters are no longer allowed to have pets. Renters that currently have pets are
exempt.

Homeowners from Lexington Rd. requested the Board to adjust the parking spaces in the
visitor’s lots on upper Lexington Rd. to allow for additional parking.

The Board discussed homeowner delinquencies.

Minutes approved 4-0.

Next meeting Monday Sept. 13  6 pm 5 Lex.


